
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Return to School in September. 
Yesterday, we received the government guidance for the re opening of schools in September.  
With my Senior Leadership Team, I am currently reviewing this information and will be carrying 
out a robust risk assessment matching the guidance to our context, here at Woodley C of E.  
You will receive further information before the end of this term with our plans for September.   
 
Staffing Changes 
We are pleased to announce that Mrs Sonia Jain will be joining us as the Oak Class teacher 
(Year 1 and 2) in September.  Mrs Jain is an experienced teacher and joins us from Beechwood 
School in Woodley. The children will be able to meet her on their transition day.   
 
Miss Khaliq will be the new Aspen Class (Year 5) teacher in September.  Miss Khaliq is looking 
forward to working with junior children again as she is moving from our KS1 Phase. 
 
Transition Days. 
Today was the transition day for the children who will be in Year 3 and 4 in September.  It was 
so nice to see so many of our families again and find out how they have been getting on since 
March.  I look forward to welcoming the children who will be in Year 1 and 2 in September, next 
week (Friday 10th July).  
 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
Mrs Louisa Gurney 
Head Teacher 
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